
  

  

We’re getting CLOSER! 

First, Hello. Please reply to this email if you get this so that I can know I have 
your email entered correctly entered on my list. Thank you so much for being a 
part of this mission to take Bible teaching to the ladies and children in Tarapoto. 

Second, there are many other people who have joined this team! Some are 
from Phillipsburg, Osbourne, Beverly, Lincoln, Jewell, and even from Elbing!! 
I’m a little over 30% monthly support right now as I am preparing to return in 

January. Please pray for me to make more contacts. 

 

Right now, I am on the move a lot. There’s been house constructing and 
remodeling to fill my time in between visiting churches; doing VBS this last 

week; and completing an eight week study through the book of 2 Peter with the 
ladies at Bethany Church. 

 

“He who choreographs the stars in their courses is also in charge of the tiniest details 
of our lives!” 

-Elisabeth Elliot 
 

(Just a little encouragement for the road my friends! 😊) 

 

https://tentmakersbiblemission.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=94937a6386749de66391490fb&id=44f8c07fe8&e=bba11e1a45


Pray for me to use my time wisely and to be very evangelistic while I’m still here 
in the USA. 

 

This was Memorial Day weekend. I would like to remember and thank everyone 
who fought for our freedoms here in the USA and died so we could live in a 

prosperous nation. God has really blessed us, and we don’t remember to count 
our blessings very often. Both of my grandads fought in WWII. 

Vernon Dee Pohlhammer was a CB (Construction Battalion) in the Navy 

John Charles Finney served in the Army in Okinawa. 

      

 


